
Albertville 2021 Track and Field  

Covid Guidelines 

 
1. All athletes should wear a face covering when social distancing cannot be enforced. Athletes 

will need to wear masks/gaiters up to the start line and can remove them once they are 

called on the track.   

 

2. There will be limited seating for all home meets. As of now, only 250 tickets will be sold to 

enter the track meet. All tickets will be sold through the GoFan app. The link for tickets is at 

the following link. ​https://gofan.co/app/school/AL42 

 

3. Fans and spectators will need to wear a face covering when social distancing cannot be 

adhered to.   

 

As with any other year, the seating at our facility is not the greatest. I ask that all teams try to space 

out as much as possible during the meet. There will be no warm up area on the field this year. 

Athletes are to stretch and warm up near their tent area and will make their way onto the field 

when called over the PA system. Athletes will be encouraged to utilize the grassy area in the middle 

of the roundabout in front of the track, as well as the sidewalks across from the track. I will go over 

this with coaches in the coaches meeting as well. Please let me know if you have any questions!   

 

 

Logan Cornutt 

https://gofan.co/app/school/AL42

